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      The annual Multi-Club Hunt  is scheduled for January 21, 2017.  This event is an important hunt for our
APC membership.  It is for bragging rights as the best predator calling club in the state.  We want every
member to attend this hunt.  If you hunt only one hunt during the year, this is the one to participate in.

     The winning club receives the perpetual trophy to hang on their wall and will then host the event for the
following year.  By being the host club, we can choose the check-in location.  Points will be awarded per
species as follows:  lion 100, bobcats 50, coyotes 20 and fox 10

     This 2017 hunt check-in location will be out highway 93 north of Wickenburg. Keep on 93 past
the 89 road to Congress.  Continue on 93 to Highway 71 and turn left.  Look for the signs, probably XPC
and look for our APC trailer.  More information will be sent out as it becomes available from the host club,
XPC.

     Please join us as we take on XPC, PVCI and all other Arizona predator clubs to determine the best in
Arizona.  For more information, contact XPC President, Kelly Lewis at 928-606-8782 or Jake Estes at
602-524-1023. Keep an eye on their website for a map to the checkin location:

http://www.xtremepredatorcallers.com/

Check In location is near the red X off of of Arizona 71 Northwest of Wickenburg between US 60 and 93.  This is
the best estimation of location as of the time of publication.


